
 

BOH MEETING MINUTES 

5-6-20  
 

Attending 

Bridget Sweet, Chair 

Timothy Cochrane, Vice Chair   

Jeff Harris, Member 

 

Also, in attendance: Cathleen Liberty, Director of Public Health, Ginny McNeil, Zoom participants 

Meeting called to order 5:00 pm   

   

REVIEW OF MEETING MINUTES   

   

Review of April 8, 2020 and April 27, 2020 minutes. Motion made to accept minutes, Vice Chair 

Cochrane, Second by Member Harris, Motion to accept by Vice Chair Cochrane, it was voted unanimously 

to accept the minutes. Chair Sweet conducted a roll call. 

  

OLD BUSINESS   

 

NEW BUSINESS  

A. Revisit and Discuss Face Covering Order  

Chair Sweet noted that since the Governor’s face covering order went into effect today, May 6, 2020 the 

Board of Health’s face covering order was no longer in effect. Director Liberty introduced the police Chief, 

Thomas Lynch and he discussed the enforcement procedure on enforcing the face covering order and the 

importance of educating the public on wearing a face covering.   

 

B. Discussion of nonessential complaints 

Chair Sweet discussed that the Department of Public Health (DPH) relaxed guidelines on essential 

businesses and read the email that we received from DPH depicting the changes. Chair Sweet also noted 

that the complaints regarding golf courses and pet groomers are understandable, but the Board is the 

enforcing authority for the Governor’s order.  

 

Chair Sweet addressed one comment and two questions from Zoom participants. 

   

HEALTH DIRECTOR’S REPORT   

   

    

OTHER BUSINESS UNKNOWN AT TIME OF POSTING   

 

ADJOURN   

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 5:30 PM – Motion made by Member Harris    

Second – Vice Chair, Cochrane 

Chair Sweet conducted a roll call 

  

 Next Board of Health meeting will be on June 3, 2020.   



   

Respectfully submitted,   

                   
    

                 Dated   

 Cc:   Board of Health Members   

         Town Clerk   


